
PA NWTF PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

 

March 2, 2008 

 

January: 

 

4, 5 & 6:  Attend Annual Rendezvous.  Met with PGC Exec. Director Carl Roe. 

 

12, 13 & 14:  Attend Governor’s Advisory Council Meetings.  Made initial plans for 

meeting with DCNR/PA Wilds. 

 

15 & 16:  Met with RD Phil Ferrare.  Attend Susquehanna Longbeards Banquet planning 

meeting. 

 

18, 19 & 20:  Attend Second Annual Ontario Provincial Rendezvous.  Attended habitat 

and board meetings.  

 

22:  Completed and e-mailed Board Committee Assignments for 2008. 

 

26:  Attended Muncy Creek Chapter Banquet. 

 

27 & 28:  Testified at PGC meetings.  Met with Joe Neville regarding ad pages in PGC 

Hunting & Trapping Digest.  Met with PA Sportsmen’s Coalition.  Met with new Board 

member Jim Nyce.  Met with Chris O’Hara of BassPro in Harrisburg.   

 

31:  Fly to Las Vegas. 

 

February: 

 

1 – 4:  Attend SHOT Show.  Met with Rob Keck.  Met with Tammy Sapp.  Met with Carl 

Brown.   

 

9:  Drove to Lancaster – met with Joe Drolet to discuss website, secretarial duties, 

organizational ideas and Turkey Talk issues. 

      Met with Don Heckman – discussed Turkey Talk issues. 

      Attended Lykens Valley Longbeards Banquet. 

 

10:  Attended annual Hunting Heritage Super Fund meeting. 

       Completed annual Scholarship selection process. 

 

15:  Attended meeting with DCNR/PA Wilds personnel in Harrisburg, PA. 

 

20 – 25:  Attend NWTF Convention, Atlanta, GA. 

               Meetings with Ron Fretts, Carl Brown, Vern Ross, Roxanne Palone. 

               Accepted numerous awards on behalf of state and local chapters. 

               Attended President’s Breakfast and Leadership meetings. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 


